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Chairman Kessler and Members of the committee,  

I am submitting my opponent testimony for HB2379.  I’m not real sure I understand the entire premise of 
the bill.  I’m asking the KBI to not sell a gun to myself?  If you are mentally unable to own a firearm, 
wouldn’t you be mentally unable to file this report?  If you were mentally unable to own a firearm, are 
you mentally unable to remove yourself?  To me this bill does not make any sense.  It opens opportunities 
for someone to become restricted on owning a firearm who should not be.  We don’t need another list for 
citizens to be on.  With as inefficient as the government is, I don’t trust them to keep this list up to date.  
Please don’t push forward this nonsense.   

I urge the committee to not support HB2379. 

  

Respectfully,  

Brett Anderson   
Republican Precinct Committeeman  
Sedgwick County 

 


